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Chair Wakai, Vice Chair Taniguchi, and Members of the Committee.

The Department of Business, Economic Development, and Tourism (DBEDT) supports
the intent of HB 975, HD 1, which creates an advisory council for global economic
competitiveness of fifteen or more knowledgeable representatives to recommend policy, so long
as it does not displace Administration priorities.

DBEDT estimates that funding in the sum of $150,000 for each year of the upcoming
biennium is necessary to implement this bill and undertake the tasks specified.

DBEDT also recommends that in the sections where the bill designates the “governor and
the director of the department of business, economic development and tourism” as ex-officio
members, and in the case of the DBEDT director as co-chair, it should be followed by the
provision “or their/his designate.”

Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony.
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From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov

Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 11:14 AM

To: ETT Testimony

Cc: kkahaloa@kona-kohala.com

Subject: *Submitted testimony for HB975 on Mar 22, 2017 14:40PM*
HB975

Submitted on: 3/21/2017
Testimony for ETT on Mar 22, 2017 14:40PM in Conference Room 414

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position Present at Hearing
( Kirstin Kahaloa H Individual Jr Support lr No |
Comments:

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly identified, or
directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to the committee prior to the
convening of the public hearing.
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